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Watts Remy

From: kris meadows <meadowsfam5759@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 7:37 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please pass HB2914

 As a homeowner in Subarea A, we are in favor of the  passing of HB2914. My neighbors along with us do not want the 
industrial designation on our land.  
 
 The passage of HB2914 will simply give our local government the authority to work with us on designating our property 
.  
 
 If you have any questions or concerns about this, please do not hesitate to email or call. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
Brad and Kris Meadows  
503-317-8694 


